
Minutes of the Safe Schools Committee 
Regional School District 14   www.ctreg.org 
March 23, 2018 
 
The Safe Schools Committee met on Friday, March 23, 2018 in the Conference Room of the Central Office, 
67 Washington Ave, Woodbury, Connecticut.        
   
Present were committee members Janet Morgan, Cono d’Elia, Carol Ann Brown, Maryanne Van Aken, 
Mike Devine, Dr. Anna, Sgt. Roden, and BOE clerk, Natascha Schwartz 
Absent: Janet Morgan 
 
The meeting was called to order by Ms. Van Aken at 12:04pm. 
 
Issues were noted with paging from phones at NHS.    
 
Mr. Molzon explained what the Sonitrol security system upgrades for BES and MES are, which are in the 
2018-19 upgrades portion of the budget.  Mr. Molzon advised that both systems are currently antiquated 
and need to those two schools to be on par with the middle and high schools. 
 
Cameras at High school – Dr. Anna to talk to Phil Pagano to have Tyco look at the camera systems. 
 
Radio Communications – NHS brought up current radio challenges.  To invite Maureen from Newtown’s 
dispatch to the next Safe Schools meeting on April 27 to hear more about communications. 
 
Fire doors and lockdowns – To be tabled until the next meeting as Ms. Morgan is not present.  
 
Swipe access at WMS – The committee discussed swipe access at WMS. 
 
ALICE training – All teachers have received training and the next step is to train all other staff in the region.  
Sgt. Roden and Dr. Anna to work together to come up with dates for training. 
 
Shades update – The committee discussed when to keep the shades up or down during the school day. 
  
Bullet proof pods – The committee discussed what the pods are and how and if they would be suitable to 
be used in the schools.   
 
Layr – Sgt. Roden gave a brief overview as to the differences between shatter resistant and bulletproof 3M 
film is.  
 
Physical door security – Sgt. Roden explained a few options on keeping intruders out of classrooms. 
 
 
The next meeting to take place on April 27, 2018 at 12:00pm. 
 
Hearing no further discussion, the meeting was adjourned at 1:34pm 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 



 
 
 
Natascha Z. Schwartz 
Regional School District 14 Board Clerk 
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